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September 13, 2022 

Minister Josephine Pon 
Alberta Seniors and Housing 
Government of Alberta 
Edmonton, Alberta 

Re: Letter of Support for the addition of 60 Lodge Units to Ministerial Order and Requisition 
to Municipal Partners for the same. 

Please be advised that the Council of Rocky View County, duly assembled September 13, 2022, 
approves the following request from Rocky View Foundation: 

1. To add 60 licensed supportive living (level 2) lodge units to Schedule A of their
Ministerial Order, and

2. To permit requisition for the operation of these units, if required, and for any deficit
that may occur.

This letter does not bind the Municipality to provide any funding to this project.  

We wish the Rocky View Foundation every success in their efforts to secure support and 
funding for this project. 

Please contact me should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Brock Beach 
A/Executive Director, Community Services 
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